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Dear Families  
 
Following on from the announcement from the Prime Minister this afternoon I would like to 
welcome back all our children from the week beginning 8th March. I will send further details 
regarding logistics and timings over the next few days. 
 
I wanted to personally thank you all, for your patience, understanding and support over the last few 
weeks. It has been a difficult time for us all but together we have faced the challenges with 
determination, resilience and positivity. I can’t wait to see all the children, I have missed them so 
much, we all have. To have the corridors, classrooms and playgrounds full of smiles and excitement 
is something I am really looking forward to. 
 
I know there will be anxiety also, an apprehension from both pupils and parents but please can I 
reassure you that we will be working extremely hard to ensure that our school is as safe as possible. 
There will also be a heavy focus on well-being, an intent on making sure our children are happy and 
any worries they may have, are shared and discussed with trusted adults. 
 
We have faced a time, which in our history is unprecedented, a time which has been so difficult for 
many. I am proud of the Water Family and I am so proud of our values and our ethos, in these 
challenging times, our vision has been instrumental in navigating our way through this pandemic. I 
am now determined more than ever to ensure Water Primary continues to build upon these values 
in the next phase of our recovery and journey. To develop and design a curriculum and school, which 
places well-being, health and physical activity at the core. A school which ignites our children’s 
passions and builds strong foundations for a lifelong love of learning and happiness.  
 
Our school will continue to be at the heart of the community. Our community will be proud of our 
little school.   

Small school, big heart. 

See you soon. 

Mr Willan 
Headteacher 
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